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Hi Craig,   
 
 
Happy New Year from us! We have been resting this 
holiday after a hugely successful 2015 at the Gay 
Men's Chorus of Washington, and we hope you've had 
time with family and friends during the holidays. If you 
didn't get to see our holiday concert, you can see some 
videos of it here! 
 
We're writing with one more wish for 2015. GMCW 
has grown in so many ways this year:  
 

• with our GenOUT Chorus 
• with more than 90 outreach performances in the 

community 
• and with our historic concert tour of Cuba 

 
We want to continue pushing the boundaries and 

 



 
 

 
 

 

growing GMCW as we start 2016. If you haven't 
donated to GMCW before, we're asking for your help. 
 
Don't worry, we're not asking for a lot of help, just a little 
bit. If each of you who receives this email donates 
$20 to GMCW today, we'll be able to completely fund 
our GenOUT youth chorus for an entire season, and 
you'll see more great performances like this from local 
LGBT and allied youth: 
 
  

 

GenOUT Chorus - Holiday 2015 
 

Please join us in supporting Washington's favorite 
chorus and Washington's newest youth chorus. 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
Thea Kano                                 Chase Maggiano 
Artistic Director                          Executive Director 

 

                                            
 
  
 

  

 

  

    Click Here to Donate  
 

 

     



  
     

	


